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Subiect:- Organisation Transformation in strategic areas of BSNL - Meeting -

reg.

Respected Sir,
Kindly recall the discussions held on 24th May,2024 on the subject. While the

NFTE -BSNIL appreciates the concerns and anxieties of the BSNL management to

accelerate the steps to place the PSU at the profit position, we have apprehensions with

cogent reasons. Ii would have been better to hold discussions with Unions/Associations

before payment of Rs. 132 crores to BCG.
it will be appropriate to state that from the year 2014 we are urging for launching

of 4Gl5G services at<in to private companies but it could not materialize till date.

Undoubtedly this has adversely affected the BSNL's growth and revenue due to obvious

factors. Even today we are severely perturbed as 1.8 crores customers have migrated

from us due to failure to provide 4Gl5G services to customers. We firmly hold the view

unless 4G]SG services are available placing the entity in profit will be very difficult task'

We do not know when BSNL will do this to the satisfaction of the customers'
Apart from above the present frustrations of work force cannot be ignored as

almost 2/3'd existing non-executive employees are stagnating from years together' This

vital issue has to be resolved sooner the better for the services. You may recall that in

our AII lndia Conference held at Ranchi, we pointedly urged that the issues within the

domain of management be resolved to which you had indicated positive response. Till

date the grievances remain as before. In this connection we have submitted series of

representations for consideration but no headway is noticed.
Under the circumstances we again urge upon you, Sir, to very kindly consider the

issues dispassionately in larger interest of the giant organisation, BSNL, and its
workforce. We are afraid without resolution of the issues relating to employees attaining

target will be difficult task if not impossible.
With deeP regards,

Yours s cerely
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(Chandeshwar Singh)
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